
Okaloosa County Water & Sewer 

Rescission of Precautionary Boil Water Notice 

March 16, 2017 

The March 14, 2017, "Precautionary Boil Water Notice" is hereby rescinded 
following the emergency repair. The satisfactory completion of the bacteriological 
survey shows the water is safe to drink. 

Okaloosa County Water & Sewer 

Any questions, please call 850.651.7171 


